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FLPD INVESTIGATES A FATAL STABBING 
Video Link: https://youtu.be/oXZf1xzfptM 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male that 
occurred on Tuesday, June 1st, at approximately 4:09 p.m. The incident occurred in the 700 
block of Northwest 22nd Road in the city of Fort Lauderdale. 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was approached by the suspect who then 
stabbed him without warning. The suspect immediately left the area.  

The victim was transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he was later 
pronounced dead. The victim has been identified as David Morgan, B/M, DOB 09/07/1981, 
a transient resident of the city of Fort Lauderdale.  

Anyone with information or who may have witnessed the incident is encouraged to contact 
Detective J. Saint-Jean at 954-828-5570, Detective J. Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward 
Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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